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October 2024 

Next cub meeting  November 5th 

Next Ratae meeting November 11th 

Next SLMGCLUB Quarterly meeting 20 January 2025 

Car parts to sell. 

Messages from around the club. 

What went on in October 

2024 Dates for your diary. 

Who's who. 

    South Leicester MG Club 

Founded 1990 

24th SLMG Club Anniversary run 

Statfold Park 
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South Leicester MG Club  

Moving Forward in the 21st Century 

 
 

Club emails. 

Graham  chairman.slmgc@gmail.com 

Sue & Alan secretary.slmgc@gmail.com 

Stuart              treasurer.slmgc@gmail.com 

Derek  events.slmgc@gmail.com 

Colin  members.slmgc@gmail.com 

Kieron   ratae.slmgc@gmail.com 

Pete  it.slmgc@gmail.com 

Graham torque.slmgc@gmail.com  

 

 

Club Logo 

 

              Flags and Banners           Ratae Logo  
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Any parts or bits you might 

have lying around and would 

like to sell. 

Cars, spares, etc. 

Rules. 

Its between the seller and 

buyer only.  The club holds no 

responsibility for anything 

sold through the Torque 

magazine. 

When sold please tell  me. 

Item Description Cost Contact 

MGB 12 Volt Battery Box. As new  £25 
Andrew Munro 

07703274865 

Rear lights MGTF rear lights, left and right complete. £10 
Graham Poole. 

07763084294 

1972 MGB Road-
ster 

Immaculate condition.  Colour Red / Maroon with 
wire wheels. 

316500 ono George 07792118396 

    

MGB Radiator shroud ( Centre fill ) £25 
Andrew Munro 

07703274865 

    

 Meccano 
 Large selection of Meccano bits including an elec-
tric motor,2 windup motors and a selection of gear-
ing, cogs and wheels. 

 Make me an 
offer. 

 Graham. 

(Chairman ) 

 MGB 
 New: Pair of stainless Threshold plates GT  

Roadster 
£15 Pair 

Graham. 
( Chairman ) 

MGB Starter motor ( very little used )  £25 
Andrew Munro 

07703274865 

MGB SU Fuel pump ( very little used ) £25 
Andrew Munro 

07703274865 

Wanted MGF 
Hydro gas n/s unit for 1999 MGF. 

 paulrfhoward@hotmail.com 
Wanted. 

Paul Howard 
07745369256 

    

    

    

    

Please feel free to bring any small parts or 

bits for sale  along to the meetings. 
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A short holiday  

Dave Taylor and I had both said we had never visited the Isle of Man, our lovely ladies im-

mediately took action and arranged a few 

days on the island.  Driving towards Hey-

sham to meet the ferry we saw dozens of 

MG’s, Jaguars and Morgans heading in 

the other direction.  Apparently, we had 

missed a week of classic car events in-

cluding a parade in Douglas, visits to local 

museums and a sprint around the moun-

tain circuit on a specially closed road.  

Over three hundred cars had taken part.  

We stayed at a local hotel with some of 

the participants who told us the annual 

week had been organised by a company 

called Scenic Car Tours.   

They arranged the whole week including 

the ferries, accommodation and the daily 

events. 

We toured this amazing island which is very scenic with roads to match.   We rode on the 

mountain railway and climbed the Laxey Wheel.  The sun shone for two days and then 

the storm hit overnight and our return crossing to Liverpool was in doubt.  The Catama-

ran did run on time, but the crossing was a little bumpy, (Helen managed to keep her 

lunch down).  We then found our garage flooded when we got home. You must have had 

a shower or two here while we were away? 

We shall definitely return to the island, probably in the ‘C’ during the Classic Week, any-

body else interested? 

Peter 

Slow down read the signs! 

Back in the days when the bionic man, Lee Majors starred as ‘The Six Million Dollar Man’ 

on the TV.  I was driving north on the A1, (at speed), when I passed a road sign.  Half 

reading it as I passed, I could swear it said, ‘BIONIC AREA’.  This puzzle me for years until 

I passed it again.  Some wag had painted and changed the ‘P’ to ‘B’ and the ‘C’ to ‘O’.  

Some of us are easily fooled! 

Peter 

Peter Geisler and Dave Taylors visit to Isle of Man. 
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Some of the things the club has been up to this year.. 
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On a rather dull but dry Sunday morning , we all met up at Dobbies Garden Centre 

at 10.30am for our Annual Anniversary tulip run to Statfold Narrow Gauge Museum 

Trust & Country Park. It was a good turn out with 15 cars attending. 

After an hour at the Garden Centre, with most of the men enjoying a relaxing cup 

of coffee and the ladies shopping for a bargain, we were on our way through some 

very pretty country villages, most of which we’d never heard of! Roads a bit bumpy at times but managed to 

get there without too many bruises. 

After a hearty Sunday roast, followed by homemade bread and butter pudding and 

custard, Graham called out the numbers for the raffle, and guest what? ...We all 

won a prize ! Great fun. 

Afterwards ,we walked our Sunday lunch off then boarded the train like excited 

school children. Unfortunately, some of us struggled to fit in the small seats, must 

have been the bread and butter pudding eh?? 

A step back in time when we visited the Old Sweet Shop, reminiscing  about      tor-

pedoes, rhubarb and custard and pineapple chunks. 

A visit to the Train Museum and photo shoot was next on the list to admire the fan-

tastic collection of engines. We then set off for home. 

The route without bumps was chosen though. 

Many thanks to Graham and Nicky for organising a brilliant day.  

Ann Brown ( editors partner ) 

Eating again 
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We need your help to find a Local Charity for the 2025 Ratae run. 

These are the ones from last year that we didn't use, but can be put 

forward for this year.. 

Gems. 

Leicester Musical Memory Box 

Broughton Astley Volunteer Group 

Leicester Myeloma Patient Support (LMPS) 

Blood Bikes 

We need some more nominations , so please ask around , or do you 

know of any local charity that needs our help ? if so  please contact 

any member of the club with any details you may have and we will 

do the rest. 
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MG: SOUTH LEICESTER MG CLUB. 

How to get in touch. 

 
 

Remember  

All South Leicester MG members get 

20% off  food orders on club nights. 
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CLUB INFORMATION 

Membership open to all, so why not come along and meet 

like-minded people and enjoy the magic of the marque. 

 We meet on the first Tuesday of each month at the White 

Horse Inn, Station Road,  Broughton Astley, Leicester-

shire. Family membership is £10.00 p/a, payable in Janu-

ary. For further details contact the Secretary. 

Meetings are held from 7.30pm with members  forum 

8pm. 

Chairman 

Graham Dorman 

07713249726 

chairman.slmgc@gmail.com 

 

 Joint Secretaries 

Sue and Allen 

secretary.slmgc@gmail.com 

Treasurer 

Stuart Armston 

01455 271064.  

treasurer.slmgc@gmail.com  

Torque Editor     

Graham Poole                

07763084294 

torque.slmgc@gmail.com 

Peter Martin 

Web Editor 

01455 553868 

it.slmgc@gmail.com 

Membership Secretary 

Colin Kingsbeer 

01455 273161 

members.slmgc@gmailcom 

Events Co-ordinator 

Derek Everitt  

07831390270  

events.slmgc@gmail.com 

Kieron Hall 

Committee Member. 

ratae.slmgc@gmail.com 

South Leicester MG Club monthly meetings. 


